From: Mike Smith

To: PL Planning Applications
Subject: WSCC/030/21

Date: 12 August 2021 15:16:56
Dear Sirs,

Please find my objection regarding the planning application at Loxwood Clay Pits

My objection is based on the huge predicted rise in commercial traffic using
country lanes in and around Rudgwick Tissmans Common and Bucks Green.

The lanes were never designed for more than rural traffic and the danger to
pedestrians and local traffic is totally unacceptable as will be the damage caused
to the road surface in due course.

Business's of this nature should be operated from brown field sites where location
and access is better suited to the operation proposed and for these reasons | wish
my objection to be noted.

Yours

Mike Smith






